
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Brumby Juniors will be holding its Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 

15th December 2021. 

 

This will be a fundraising day when the children can wear a Christmas 

Jumper or shirt for the day at school. This is also our Christmas dinner 

day! 

 

Please don’t worry if you don’t have one – just a bright red, green or 

similarly festive top will do. Please don’t feel pressured to buy anything 

especially for the occasion - just a donation is enough.  

 

For the full effect, we ask that children wear their normal school 

uniform on the bottom half, so skirts, trousers and sensible flat school 

shoes are the order of the day please. 

 

All that we ask is that children pay 50p for the privilege. Payment will be 

via ParentPay and all the money raised will go to the Save the Children 

charity. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

M Vickers 

 

Principal 


